
 
 

May 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Central Park Rehabilitation - Phase 1 project in Fiscal Year 2026.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Rio Linda Elverta Recreation and Park District , 

located at 820 Elkhorn Blvd, Rio Linda, CA 95673.  

The funding would be used for design, permit, and construct Phase 1 of the Central Park 

Rehabilitation project. This phase includes mobilization, demolition, earthwork, utilities, 

construction of a new multi-use meeting room, concession stand, storage, restroom, press box 

building, parking lot and road extension, as well as landscaping improvements.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because . The project addresses outdated 

infrastructure and accessibility issues, ensuring compliance with ADA standards to create a safe, 

accessible, and welcoming park environment for all ages and abilities.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

M 

Ami Bera M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 

 


